
Dear MVES Families and Friends,

Welcome back to the 2022-23 school year!

The annual Wildcats Wellness Walk for Education is Mountain View’s
biggest fundraiser, and the most FUN! On the day of the walk, students
will walk approximately one mile around the East High Acres
neighborhood, do karate, run obstacle courses and learn about healthy
eating. Parents and guardians are welcome to join their child for the
walk! Clearances must be submitted to the front office prior to the 
event.

Students will be asking family and friends to sponsor
 
the student’s walk,

and when you ask our local businesses for their support,
 
our combined

 efforts are even more successful. You will find as
 
in years past, many are

happy to help. Please help us reach our $20,000 goal!

We hope that you will help to support our efforts in enhancing our
children’s experience at Mountain View Elementary School. We look
forward to walking with you and your children, and raising money for
Mountain View Elementary School!

Sincerely,
Alicia Laskey & Heather Puskar
Chairs, Wellness Walk for Education




